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I oppose Senete Bill 243 as it violates all of Oregonians Second Amendment rights. 

The biggest thing about this bill that it would raise the age to own a rifle up to 21 

years old. If this bill were to be put in place, it would make thousands of young 

Oregonians who have rifles, a Felon. Our military has 18 year olds that protect this 

country, so why can't civilians have the right to protect their family or neighborhood. 


